
The Bobcat Beat

Greetings,

November is here, and I'm excited to share some updates with our
school community. Our fall athletics teams had lots of success, and
we are currently transitioning into our basketball and (soon to be)
wrestling seasons. As we dive into this month, I'm pleased to see our
students' enthusiasm and dedication to their studies. Please
encourage your child to regularly check PowerSchool to make sure
they don’t have any missing work. 
In the spirit of the season, we are in the middle of our annual charity
drive, a chance for our students to make a positive impact in our
community. I'm proud of the generosity and compassion our students
show every year.

Thank you for your continued support, and let's make November a
month of growth, kindness, and academic achievement.

Best wishes,

Carter Jones, Principal

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

IMPORTANT
dates and events
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MEMBERS OF THE MC SINGERS PRACTICING CHOREOGRAPHY FOR THEIR
PERFORMANCE AT THE COFFEE HOUSE FUNDRAISER RAT Lock-In Friday

November 17th from 
6pm- midnight

“Lunchroom” School Play
November 10 @ 6:00 p.m.
Admission $5.00

Thanksgiving Break
November 22-24
No School



For parents of students who have ADHD symptoms, here is a free parenting webinar
that gives insight into strengths bases parenting tips. Parents will learn how to use a
strengths-based approach to parenting, with the goal of helping neurodivergent kids
flourish and build confidence by understanding how their brains are wired differently
and seeing their own strengths. 

Parents can view any time if they are not able to attend the live session.

Students in Mrs. Roush’s health class
participated in a “Mindful Movement
Moment with Michele”.  Students were
taught some new stretching
techniques and plyometric motions to
help get their heart rates up and
brighten their day.

8TH GRADE HEALTH CLASS

FROM THE COUNSELOR'S CORNER- ADHD WEBINAR

N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 3V O L U M E  3

Julie Goetz, school counselor 

6TH GRADE MATH
Mrs. Boroff’s math class work
on putting rational numbers in
order.  Our math teachers do a
great job of helping make
math more tangible and
easier to learn.



8th grade Art Students in
Mrs. Asplund’s class work
on their organic clay
creations.

HOLIDAY SPIRIT WEAR STORE
IF YOU’D LIKE TO ORDER ANY SCHOOL SPIRIT WEAR AS A HOLIDAY GIFT,
SCAN THE QR CODE FOR THE ONLINE STORE THAT WILL CLOSE
NOVEMBER 22ND TO GET BACK IN TIME FOR CHRISTMAS.  BLANKETS AND
HATS ARE HERE AT SCHOOL IF YOU’D LIKE TO CHECK THEM OUT.

7TH GRADE PROJECT LEAD THE WAY
Students in Mrs. Munger’s PLTW use a PVC catapult to launch foam
pumpkins in the class.  They will be making their own versions of catapults
over the next few days following the design process.  



Coming up in late December wrestling season will
officially start, and then in February Swim/Dive will
begin. 
All athletes MUST HAVE A PHYSICAL COMPLETED and
UPLOADED to Final Forms account.  Your child cannot
tryout/participate if this is not done.

Athletics Information
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Want to be “Bruiser the Bobcat” for
one of the home basketball games?

Check the schedule above and fill out the Google Form.  
Mr. Bushong will contact you and let you know.



CURRENT CLUBS



Halloween Fun 
at the Creek





Dr. Note must be provided within 3 School Days to
be considered “Documented”
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November 3rd Deadline






